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A meeting with representatives of the Ilidža Municipality was held on 3 April 2019 in premises of the
Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs. The delegation of Ilidža Municipality was
led by Mr. Jasmin Voloder, Assistant of Municipal Mayor for Real Property Affairs, Geodetic works and
Cadastre. On behalf of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs participated
Director Mr. Željko Obradović, Assistant Director in Geoinformatics Sector Mr. Nedžad Pašalić and
Expert Advisor in Geoinformatics Sector Mr. Denis Tabučić.

During the meeting they were discussed about improvement of cadastral evidence in Ilidža Municipality,



cooperation on the Real Estate Registration Project, the establishment of the Digital Archive, the Sales
Price Register and maintenance of the Address Register.

Joint statement of the representatives of Ilidža Municipality and representatives of the Federal Geodetic
Administration is an unsatisfactory level of upkeep of cadastral records, it was pointed out joint desire for
improvement, all in the interest of citizens of Ilidža Municipality as well as other users of land
administration services.
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